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SUTTER CARE AT HOME
BARGAINING UPDATE

At our session on May 30, we were once agdin joined by the
Federal Mediator. Below is a summary of what occurred:

1. The bargaining committee submitted a wage supposal,
which still places employees on the scale according to their
years of service and has a minimum increase of 6% in year
one.

There was no response from the employer on wages.

2. The employer presented a proposal on ESL & FSA, but it
largely represented changes that were already agreed to
verbally by the employer.

3. We also discussed productivity. They still deny the existence
of a point system and told us that if we continue to insist
on raising this issue it will cause negotiations to last an
additional two years.

NEXT BARGAINING SESSION
June 14
1p.m.to 5 p.m.

in-person at NUHW'’s office at
1250 45th Street, Suite 200

Emeryville

Questions? Contact a Bargaining Committee member or
NUHW Organizers Joaquin Recinos at (415) 770-4405 or Ellen Kress at (669) 242-9237.




